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Thorne Bay: 
Progress is being made on the greenhouse. It has been repiped to increase flow to the 

beds along with a larger pump. A larger water storage tank has been donated by Colter and 
installed. Piping has been installed to catch rain water to supply greenhouse needs.

The kitchen remodel has been completed and we are in the process of closing out the 
project. This will relieve the district of Davis-Bacon requirements on small projects around the 
Thorne Bay facilities.

Hollis:
Installation of the wood fired boilers has been slowed by the winter weather but will start 

up again with warmer temperatures and better roads.
The water treatment system has been producing potable water for 8 months although 

ADEC has not taken us off the boil water notice yet. We have been passing our Bacteria testing 
and the chlorine residual and turbidity have been within ADEC parameters. There will be a 
system upgrade done this spring to include a 5000 gallon contact tank and more water filtration. 
The Forest Service will begin construction of a new septic system this spring. It will service the 
school, teacher housing and the Forest Service bunkhouse and it will replace the marine outfall 
system currently in use.  

Kasaan:
We have been awarded a grant to remodel the kitchen at Kasaan. It includes a 

commercial dishwasher, refrigerator, gas range and triple compartment sink. An RFP for the 
electrical work will be posted shortly, all other work will be done with district personnel.    


